OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

0CT 10 2013

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 622 without my signature.
Local school districts have been authorizing charters schools for over 20 years through

proceedings that are both noticed and public. The new requirements contained in this bill
would not, in my opinion, improve the current chartering process.
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Edmund G. Brown Jr.

Sincerely,

GOVERNOR EDMUND G, BROWN JR. ¢« SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 93814 « (916) 445-2841
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